ATTENTION LEXINGTON VILLAGE RESIDENTS
NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing has been scheduled for Monday, June 24, 2024 at the Regular
Council Meeting set for 7:00 p.m. at the Village Hall, 7227 Huron Ave.,
Lexington, MI for the purpose of hearing comments on the dangerous building
condition located at 7220 Hubbard Street (Parcel 152-370-000-133-00)
authorized under Article II, Section 10-31 Dangerous Buildings in the Village
Code of Ordinances.

Public comments, either oral or written, are welcome at the Public Hearing.
Handicapped persons needing assistance or aid should contact the Village Clerk
during regular working hours at least forty-eight hours prior to the meeting.

Vicki Scott
Village of Lexington Clerk
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